Ngāti Toa School

Newsletter 25 July 2023



Email: office@ngatitoa.school.nz Phone: 04 236 7785

Kathleen's Kōrero

Ngā mihi maioha ki a koutou katoa,

Term 3 - aue! Kua rere te wā!

Thank you to those that shared their whakaaro on our strategic planning at the Matariki evening. If you have more to add then please chat with your child's teacher or email us here at school - principal@ngatitoa.school.nz

Our teaching inquiry this term centres around "wai" including "moana" and "awa." We have lots planned in terms of visiting local awa and tātahi so keep an eye out for your child's notices.

Staff are continuing their reo Māori journey with Te Ahu o te reo Māori. Some of our extended whānau have joined us on this journey. If you are interested there may be a few spare spaces.

Term 3 registrations close at week 2 of Term 3. Contact ako@kauru.co.nz for more info (these classes are free!)

Just a wee reminder that as there are still a lot of winter bugs out there keep your tamariki at home if they are not feeling well and drop us a line at the office. Kia haumaru koutou.

Ka pai tō wiki whakamutunga - Kathleen

Term 3 new whānau

Welcome to our new students and their whānau this term, Sosefina, Sway and Kaven.

Reminder that mihi whakatau will always be on the first day on each term. All whānau are welcome.

Matariki whānau dinner

It was great to see our whānau join us for our Matariki whānau dinner.

Thank you to all who came to share a beautiful kai with us.

Message from the Board

Coffee morning 8:30-9:30 Thursday 27th July in the staff room.

At our Matariki community dinner we asked our whānau to share their aspirations for our kura. If this got you thinking and you'd like a chance to kōrero with our strategic planning team directly or if you missed that opportunity and would like to contribute your voice, please come along. We would love to hear from you! There will be other opportunities throughout this term so keep an eye out.

Rebekah and Fiona - Board of Trustees





Winter clothing

We definitely felt the temperature drop last week. Please make sure your child comes to school wearing a warm jacket. We have spare kidscan jackets if your child needs one.

Medication in schools

Just a reminder for any medication coming to school, it must be named and bought in by an adult.

Sports notices

Futsal season begun this week. We have entered 3 teams this season to play at The Arena. Thank you to the parents who have volunteered their time again to help coach.

Helpers needed for Road Patrol

Is anyone available to help supervise with after school road patrol for Term 3? Pop into the office if you are.

School App - Hero

Instructions to log into Hero is attached. You will see your child's learning and where you can access classroom notices and community notices. Contact the office if you need any help logging in.

Update contact details

If any details have changed over, please email Corrina on office@ngatitoa.school.nz

School Photos

Forms went home yesterday, please check your child's bag.
All the information is on the forms.

Art Club

Returns 3rd August (week 3) in Whakawhetū with Whaea Bronwyn and Whaea Pearl.





Dates to remember

27 July Kōrero with the BOT

28 July Whakawhetū Whitireia Planting

30 July - 5 August Cook Island Language Week

> 2 August Seniors to Red Rocks

> > 3 August Artclub

4 August School Photos

12 August BOT Meeting

16 August Move n Groove Year 3/4

21 August Juniors Battlefield Trip







Hero is one place for all school communications.

To personalise your experience, your unique Hero account has been created using the email address that you provided to the school.

Simply set your password to get started!

Learning

Reports
Progress
Goals
Portfolios
Student sharing

Communications

Personalised Notices
Notifications
Pay online
Permissions
Surveys
Term dates



Scan the code -->
or search for 'Hero" in your
app store and download.
or visit
https://go.linc-ed.com





Select "New user"

Your account will be set up by your school using the email address that you provided when you enrolled your children, use this address to request a password. Please note: each contact must have their own email address.



Enter your email address and click the "Request Password Link"



Check your email! If one doesn't arrive, ensure your school has your correct details on file.



Follow the secure link and enter a password.



